
No matter how chaotic it is, wildflowers will still spring up in the middle of 

nowhere.                

                                               Sheryl Crow 
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April 17, 2019 

Adoption of Ordinance 2019-01, Amending Ordinance 96-1, Section 2, 

Plant Capacity Fees:  In accordance with the District’s Water Master Plan’s 

Capital Improvement Plan Schedule, the Board of Directors unanimously 

adopted Ordinance 2019-01 amending Ordinance 96-1, Section 2 Capacity 

Fees.  Effective July 1, 2019 the adopted Capacity Fees for new meters will be:   

Meter Size Capacity Fee 

3/4” $ 16,429.00 

1” $ 27,378.00 

1 1/2” $ 54,767.00 

Operations & Maintenance Budget for  

Fiscal Year 2019-20 

The Board of Directors unanimously adopted a balanced O & M Budget in the 

amount of $1,193,600.   

Proposed Rate Increases for FY 2019-20 
 

The Board of Directors has set a Public Hearing for June 19, 2019 at 7:00 pm 

(Regular Board Meeting) at the District Office located at 8930 Placer Road, Redding, 

CA.  At the hearing, the proposed rate increases will be presented and the public will 

be given an opportunity to comment.  If adopted, the proposed changes will become 

effective July 1, 2019.   Please see the enclosed Notice of Public Hearing for details 

regarding all proposed rate increases.    
 

For your convenience, on the back of the Newsletter is a comparison of surrounding 

agencies’ water rates, based on an average usage in Centerville.  Please note that Cen-

terville CSD is among the lower half.   
 

If you have any questions related to the Public Notice Hearing, please contact the Dis-

trict Office.      



Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s 
Meeting will be held Wednesday, May 
15th at 7:00 pm, at the District Office.   
 

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage   

Compare the usage on your water bill with the   

average of the District.     

April’s Average: 1,300 cubic - feet.         

As a reminder, burn permits will be required starting May 1st.  New this 
year is the ability to get burn permits online. The web link is https://
burnpermit.fire.ca.gov/ . The page also has helpful information on debris 
burning.  

The District Office will be 

closed Monday,  

May 27, 2019 

In Observance of 

Memorial Day 

https://burnpermit.fire.ca.gov/
https://burnpermit.fire.ca.gov/

